learn & Play Newsletter







Welcome to Preschool

Welcome to Learn & Play Preschool! We are so glad that you chose to spend the year on a learning adventure with us. This newsletter will serve as a communicator of important info and important events and pictures. Please make a habit of looking through it.

If you have any questions please contact us with Bloomz or 587-353-7295 or via email at rosangela@learnandplaypreschoolacademy.com

The first few weeks of school will be a get to know you and the routine start. It will take some time to settle into a routine, if your child is struggling coming into the school please talk to a teacher to come up with a plan.



Things Needed

- Toilet paper or Paper Towel rolls, we need these for a craft the week of Sept 26th.
- Spare Clothes Accidents happen and its easier to have a set of spare clothes that live at the school just in case.
- Indoor shoes labelled with your child's name on them.
- PreAuhtorized Debit or Credit Card authorization form
- Copy of Conditional Approval of Subsidy.

Important Info

- Orange Shirt Day September 28, 2022
- September 30th -No School National Day for Truth and Reconciliation.

